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TOWN COMMISSION WORKSHOP
MONDAY OCTOBER 30, 2017
TOWN HALL MASNY ROOM

MINUTES
Mayor Jim Simmons Interim Town Manager Elizabeth Mascaro
Commissioner Tom Davis Town Clerk Nancy Wilson
Commissioner Wyatt Hoover
Commissioner Sherri Quarrie
Commissioner Steve Walters
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town Commission conducted a Town Commission Workshop
on Monday October 30, 2017 in the

Town Hall Masny Room to address the items below.



II.

III.

Call to Order — Led by Mayor Simmons

Mayor Simmons called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.

" Roll Call

Town Clerk Wilson led the roll call.

Commissioners Present: Staff Present:

Mayor Jim Simmons Town Clerk Nancy Wilson
Vice Mayor Tom Davis (was present for second interview)
Commissioner Steve Walters

Commissioner Wyatt Hoover

Commissioner Sherri Quarrie

Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence
Led by Mayor Simmons

Public Comments

Nobody asked to speak

New Business

A. Town Manager Applicant Interviews

Mayor Simmons explained our interview process. The interview is one hour long.
The applicant is given 5 minutes to introduce himself after which the
Commission members, on a rotating basis, ask questions. Approximately 15
minutes before the end of the meeting, the applicant is allowed time to make
closing remarks.

At 4:30 p.m, the interview with Bill Cannon commenced. Mr. Cannon gave an
almost 10 minute opening statement. The Commission began asking their
questions starting with Mayor Simmons. Mr. Cannon was asked a total of 14
questions and was given between 5-10 minutes for closing remarks. The
interview ended at 5:23 p.m. The Commission recessed for 35 minutes at 5:25
p.m.

At 6:00 p.m, the interview with Robert Daniels commenced. Mayor Simmons
called the meeting back to order and Town Clerk Wilson led roll call. Mr. Daniels
was given the opportunity to give a 5 minute introduction. The Commission
began asking their questions starting with Mayor Simmons. Mr. Daniels was
asked a total of 17 questions and was given 5 minutes for closing remarks. The
interview ended at 6:55 p.m.



B. Discussion regarding Town Manager Applicants

There was no discussion.
Adjournment

Commissioner Hoover made a motion to adjourn; Commissioner Walters

seconded. Motion carried 5-0.
Meeting adjourned at 6:56 p.m.
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